
10/9/ 2015

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Mapua Water Front Park

Tasman District Council would like to endorse the Mapua and District Community 
Association’s application for funding, for picnic tables and Barbecue Facilities at the 
Waterfront Park Mapua. 

The Association are a very dedicated and well organised group who through consultation 
with the wider community have developed plans to enhance the park. The process has also 
been a close collaboration with Tasman District council and is in keeping with our objectives 
for the Park.

If the Association is successful with its funding, TDC has made a commitment to install the 
picnic tables and BBQ, add them to our asset register and incorporate them into our 
servicing contracts 

Tasman District Council has made a promise to support the project, providing technical 
assistance, guidance and resources when needed.  

If you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely 
Richard Hilton

Richard Hilton 
Horticultural Officer
(Richmond, Waimea, Murchison)
Tasman District Council


